
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Term:                            Term 3  2024-2025              Topic:  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term our topic has been ‘Fab 

Fashions’.  

 

In our English lessons, we have looked at 

both letters and adverts and how they 

are structured. We all had a go at writing 

Jon a letter based around our school 

uniform and the advantages and 

disadvantages of having it. Next we 

looked at second hand clothes and how 

they may be sold on the internet. We 

then had a go at writing adverts for some 

of Kieron’s clothes (I’m not sure how 

much money they would have made). 

 

In Maths this term, we have focused on 

money and any functional problems 

around money. It has been great to see 

everyone become more confident with 

their money handling and coin 

recognition! 

 

As part of our topic, we have gone out 

on a couple of trips to various shops 

around Newbury to explore how shops 

display their fashion. It was interesting to 

see how clothes can be similar in shops, 

but layouts very different! 

 

We have been learning how to sew using 

hand sewing and a sewing machine. We 

have learnt how to create a running and 

backstitch using a needle and thread 

and also using different embroidery 

stitches on the sewing machine.  

 
Finally, in our cooking sessions we have 

continued to develop our chopping and 

grating skills by making soup, cheese 

scones and a potato gratin! 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  14th February 2025 

First day back: 24th February 2025 

 


